
Project Update: August 2017 

 

During this month we expected to have a visit from the fishermen to the Creek Chino 

School, but that wasn´t possible because of the high fishing demand that day. So we 

started the second activity with an educational speech about rays and the different 

live species living in Livingston. During the activity we used drawings and posters and 

the children participated pointing the differences between the parts of a ray. During 

the activity, a book was used to point out the differences between sharks and rays, 

and at the end of the speech, we asked questions and had a discussion about the 

subject with the children. 

 

In addition I’m including the cover of the colouring book about sharks and rays that 

will be delivered in September 2017 to the children of the Creek Chino School. During 

this month we will be reviewing all the subjects addressed during the last months. For 

this activity we will include real lab organisms so the children can know what they are, 

and point out the real differences between sharks and rays 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 


